WE THE RESIDENTS AROUND WESTERN DRIVE, Port Coquitlam.
STRONGLY OPPOSE -
DEVELOPMENT PERMIT APPLICATION No. DP000407 >>> TO ENABLE THE ADDITION OF
ROOFTOP ANTENNAS AND ASSOCIATED SCREENING.

THE UNKNOWN EFFECTS OF RADIO FREQUENCY (RF) AND ELECTROMAGNETIC FIELDS
(EMF) THAT THESE SYSTEMS PRODUCE,
MERE FEET ABOVE OUR CHILDREN IN THE APARTMENT SUITES AND YARDS AWAY FROM

A CHILDREN'S PLAYGROUND & ELEMENTARY SCHOOL,
IS SIMPLY NOT A SUITABLE LOCATION FOR THIS KIND OF EQUIPMENT.
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